
Correction 
Harry E. LeGrand Jr. has noted a minor discrepancy in the published dates for the 

first sighting of the Black-tailed Godwit at Bodie Island, N.C., in December 1979 during 
the Christmas bird count. Tove and Hughes (Chat 45:13-14) give 26 December; 
American Birds (34:458) gives the date of the Bodie-Pea Island Christmas Bird Count as 
27 December. The latter date is correct. 
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